
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 
DE 23-002 

UNITIL ENERGY SYSTEMS, INC. 

Proposed Purchase of Receivables Program 

 

Procedural Order Re: Rescheduled Hearing 

By supplemental order of notice dated August 7, 2024, the Commission scheduled 

a hearing in the above-captioned matter, which was then rescheduled by procedural order 

dated September 16, 2024 to October 23, 2024. On October 16, 2024, Unitil Energy 

Systems, Inc. (Unitil) filed an assented to request to continue the hearing, stating that the 

parties require additional time for settlement discussions. The hearing is therefore 

CANCELLED. Unitil shall file a status update with the Commission on or before November 

22, 2024, including preferred hearing dates in December 2024 or January 2025. 

So ordered, this sixteenth day of October, 2024. 

        
 

  
      _________________________ 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 
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